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Friday 3rd September 2021 

 

Dear Parents and children, 

 

I hope you have had all had a lovely summer break and are ready to return to school next week. I am 

writing with details for our reopening to ALL pupils from Tuesday September 7th.  

 

The following arrangements are in place for drop off and collection.  Only Children can enter the 

school playground from 8.45am, once the gate opens the children will enter the grounds and line up in 

the ball park (Classes 6-11) and KS1 playground for classes 2-5. Staff will be ready to guide them into 

class for registration.  

 

Staggered start times        Please be on time  

Top gate (Bungalow) 

8.50am 8.55 8.50am 

Classes 9, 10 and 11 

Line up in the ball park 

Classes 6,7 and 8 

Line up in the ballpark 

Classes 2, 4, 5 

Line up in KS1 Playground 

 

Bottom gate (Near the car park/office) 

Reception 

You have had a letter outlining your first 

week sessions 

 

 

Staggered end times     

Children Can be collected by parents from the classroom. The gate will be open from 3.15pm. 

Please be on time. 

 

 

3.15pm 3.20pm 3.20pm 

Classes 9,10 and 11  Classes 6,7 and 8 Classes 2, 4 and 5 

 

Bottom gate (Near the car park/office) 

Reception 

As per letter 
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Please note that these arrangements will be reviewed in the first week and there may be minor 

changes. 

 

UNIFORM All children should now attend school in their full school uniform and will need a pair of 

black indoor pumps to change into. PE kits can stay in school and be brought home at the end of the 

week to be washed. Children will change into their PE kit in school on their allocated PE day.  

Please note that children can now bring a school bag to school but NO PENCIL CASES please. All 

children will be provided with their own pencil case with equipment to use in class and needs to remain 

in class and not taken from school home and back again. Please provide a labelled water bottle.  

 

SCHOOL LUNCH School meals are now back to normal, an updated menu has been uploaded to our 

school website, school app and Facebook page.   

 

Students displaying COVID19 symptoms 

To keep everybody safe, we ask that if your child displays COVID19 symptoms, that you keep them at 

home, follow the government guidance regarding isolation and testing and notify the school.  

 

 

Measures in place to reduce risk of infection 

From September children will still be using the antibacterial gel/hand wash when they arrive at 

school, at break and lunchtimes. Classrooms and communal areas will be well ventilated. 

 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Mr PJ Glover  


